Dear Parent/Carer, 

I understand that there has been some confusion over the past few weeks about homework. 

Here is the homework for the next couple of weeks: 

	Date the homework is due
	Maths
	Reading

	8th November 
	Page 12 Order of Operations 
	Poetry – The Dragonfly p34-37

	15th November
	Page 19 Fractions
	Non-Fiction – Diving the Depths, pages 36-41

	22nd November 
	Page 20 Fractions
	Fiction – Detective Nimble, pages 36-41

	29th November 
	Page 21 Fractions 
	Poetry – If you can’t go over or under, Go Round. Pages 22-25

	6th December 
	P31 – Time 
	Poetry – Alternative Santa p10-13




New spellings are set up on Spelling Shed weekly (every Friday) the statutory Y5/6 spellings are always on there. 

Reading Records should be in daily, we expect pupils to read at least three times per week. 

Apologies for any confusion. 

As always, thank you for your continued support.

Miss A Saunders
Class Teacher/English Lead
The Ellis CE Primary School 
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